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Congratulations to Naukati School’s two high school graduates: 
Aticaz Anania and Sadie Upton. 

We are proud of you and wish you each much luck on your next 
set of adventures. Naukati Staff would also like to extend warm 
wishes for success to all of the SISD graduates. 
 
Also, another shout out to Aticaz Anania for fundraising his own paid trip to 
attend and complete Basic Training from AVTEC in Seward. He spent a whole 
week in Seward learning CPR/First Aid, Emergency Survival skills and Firefighting 
techniques. Thank you to the Naukati ASC for your support as this trip would not 
have been possible without your organization. 

 
The Naukati Archers did amazing at Nationals and contributed to the High School 
SISD team bringing home a 5th place trophy (located in Thorne Bay) in 3-D Center 

shot. Way to shoot straight. 

 
Naukati elementary Martial Artists (Taekwondo) have been participating in 
fundraising to gain funds for future events. The team had a great turn out for 
their Mother’s Day Breakfast and are looking forward to serving the dads at the 
Father’s Day BBQ. 
 

 

Naukati Archery Western National Participants:  
(left to right) 
Quinton Quigley, Tia & Megan Christopherson,  
Violet Anania, Kayden Jones, Tabitha Gore and Sadie Upton. 

 



 
Thank you to Mel Cook, Ernie Jones and Sharlet Collins (and others) for 
collaborating on getting the high school basketball team a few extra games with 
Naukati students! It sounded like it was a good time had by all. 
 
 
Thank you Sharlet and Astrid for setting up the swimming lessons for the school. 
The students are appreciating getting them provided at differing levels. 
 
 
As the end of the year is winding down, Naukati is looking forward to connecting 
with other schools for some baseball games and other fun activities. We have had 
a blast this year doing many things and want to wrap it up the best we can. We 
are hoping the weather will give up a few good days! 
 

 
  

 


